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(586) 977-1900 Fax (586) 977-9292 

Industrial Metal Coating received a notice of violation for a complaint on February 13, 2020. 

An email was received from EGLE notifying Industrial Metal Coating of the complaint. Industrial Metal 
Coating requested the time of the complaint and the time when EGLE detected the odors downwind 
from Industrial Metal Coating to see if we could determine the source. Industrial Metal Coating did not 
receive a response from EGLE. 

For the months of December, January and February, we have been experiencing problems with our burn 
off ovens, most likely due to a combination of the weather and a lack of use. We were fixing and 
attempting to test the ovens during the day to ensure the problem had been resolved. This may or may 
not have contributed to the complaint. Odors are still being generated around the area and we continue 
to document. 

Industrial Metal Coating has been operating normally on a daily basis without issue. 

Thank you, 

Philip Oliver 
President 


